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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Cynthia Breck Bouet  

Address 
10509 Willow Run Court 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
2406850310  

Email 
cindy@millennialmarketingag.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
As I understand the importance of the safety and well-being of our community is to our commissioners, I believe the mask mandate 
must come to an end. I am a vaccinated citizen that believes that there has been plenty of opportunity for our fellow citizen to get 
vaccinated. I also believe it should be the citizen right to choose if they want to wear a mask. I need to be honest, up until recently I 
was 100% for the mandate. I understood it. But as time has gone on, I believe this should end and it should be the choice of the 
individual, as well as the business. What I believe should be happening instead: - more vaccination clinics that do not require pre-
registration. - more outreach to our vulnerable communities to get the vax to them - education on the proper masks to wear and 
giving these better masks to our vulnerable community. Instead of mandates, let’s get our vaccination numbers up and our 
vulnerable community members masks that will keep them safe.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  



2

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


